
 

 

You may be aware that the National Science and Media Museum has recently announced its 
opening date of Wednesday 8th January with an exciting programme and re-vamped spaces.   

The opening will be celebrated on Saturday 11th January with A Grand Day Out – a special 
partnership event for families with Aardman Studios including screenings of Wallace & Gromit, 
model making workshops and much more.  

Pupils and their families are invited to come along on Saturday 11th and join the 
fun! https://www.scienceandmediamuseum.org.uk/whats-on/grand-day-out .   

Entry to the museum is free. 

 

https://url.uk.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/4NskCB6NAS8XWvlfzfDI2K6rN?domain=scienceandmediamuseum.org.uk

